
Memorandum

DATE June 21, 2024 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

SUBJECT 

“Service First, Now!” 
Connect – Collaborate – Communicate 

 Reschedule Briefing Update and Discussion on Dallas Public Facilities 
Corporation 

This memorandum is to provide information on the date change from June 24, 2024, to 
August 26, 2024, for the Dallas Public Facilities Corporation presentation on the Housing 
and Homelessness Solutions Committee meeting due to the anticipated time needed for 
the discussion on the topic.  

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me or 
Cynthia Rogers-Ellickson, Director, Department of Housing & Neighborhood 
Revitalization cynthia.rogersellic@dallas.gov or 214-670-3601. 

Service First, Now! 

Robin Bentley 
Assistant City Manager (I) 

c: Kimberly Bizor Tolbert City Manager  
Tammy Palomino, City Attorney  
Mark Swann, City Auditor 
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge 
Dominique Artis, Chief of Public Safety (I) 
Majed A. Al-Ghafry, Assistant City Manager 
M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Assistant City Manager

Alina Ciocan, Assistant City Manager  
Donzell Gipson, Assistant City Manager (I) 
Jack Ireland, Chief Financial Officer 
Elizabeth Saab, Chief of Strategy, Engagement, and Alignment (I) 
Directors and Assistant Directors 

mailto:cynthia.rogersellic@dallas.gov



